
April 9th, 2018 meeting 
 
Meeting was called to order. 
 
Secretary report was accepted as sent out. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Spring work day for Burma trail was set for Saturday April 21st with Saturday April 28th as the rain date. 
Depending on the weather may need to reschedule work day.  There is more signing to do, brushing and 
cleanup.  Club will supply drinks and lunch. 
 
Chris didn’t get out to Burma due to the snow.  Tractor maintenance wasn’t completed either. 
Chris and Dean will still take care of changing oil and other maintenance on tractor before work day. 
 
Chris let John Daniels know we have work day planned.  Chris will try to get out to trails to see if we will 
be able to work.  
 
Peggy was going to order some club jackets.  Some discussion was held on this.  Motion was made and 
passed for Peggy to order some jackets, sweatshirts and other apparel. 
 
Discussion was held on trail patrols.  Since ATV safety went on line we have not been holding any 
classes.  Part of Trail patrol was teaching ATV safety every two years.  Gary will be getting in contact with 
Randy Harding to see what the requirements are since ATV safety is on line. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 

Next meeting will be held Monday May14 at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


